
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] 10,069 Weston Rd & part 15, Plan 65R-37024V
Date: Thursday, August 24, 2023 11:16:21 AM

From: Ramon Thomas  
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 10:55 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 10,069 Weston Rd & part 15, Plan 65R-37024V

I am writing in regards to the letter i received from the city regarding the application by Ikore
for constuction in the above mentioned land. As a resident of this ward for last 12 years I have
noticed how busy the traffic, schools, shopping and medical offices have become in the area.
During working days it is a nightmare to get from our home to Hwy 400 which is a 1 Km trip.
Also shopping on weekends have long lineups and less items in shelves. Schools are
overcrowded and attention to students are less. With all these reasons i would say i oppose
this building. Let me know if you need more information.

T K Thomas
Mediterra Drive, Woodbridge, ON
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